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Richard R. Slaueawhite

The purpose of this letter is to make clear 1o you the consequences of your violation of NRC

requirements governing fitness for duty as a licensed operator, in accordance with 10 CFR
Part 55. 1f you reapply for an operating license, you will need 10 satisfy not only the
requirements of 10 CFR 55.31, but also those of 10 CFR 2.201, by addressing the reasons
for the violation and the actions you have taken to prevent recurrence in order 10 ensure your
ahility and willingness to carry out the special trust and confidence place in you as a licensed
operator and to abide by all fitness-for-duty and other license requirements and conditions.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of
Federal Regulations, enforcement actions are placed in the NRC Public Document Room
(PDR). A copy of this letter with its enclosure, and with your address removed, will be
placed in the PDR, unless you provide a sufficient basis 10 withdraw this vislation within the
30 days specified above for a response to this Notice of Violation.

Should you have any questions concerning this action, please contact Mr. Lee Bettenhausen
of my staff. Mr. Bettenhausen can be reached at cither the address listed above or telephone

number 215-337-5291.

Sincerely,

Marvin W. Hodges, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: Letter from Warren P. Murphy

" Senior Vice President, Operadons
dated Juiv 17, 1992
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Warren P. Murphy, Senior Vice Preskient, Gporations

Public Document Room (PDR)



